
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

I want to thank everyone that came out and helped make our 2nd annual Student Showcase night 

and basketball game a success. We had a terrific time! We will have another family event in 

April. Stay tuned for more information! 

 

We have an exciting contest announcement for all JMS students and families. We 

will be giving away a BRAND NEW,ALL DIGITAL, XBOX S GAMING SYSTEM, 

FEATURING FORTNITE , MINECRAFT and SEA OF THIEVES ! 

This contest is part of our scanning for BOX TOPS program. Students will be sent 

home with instructions on how to download the app and how the contest works. This 

contest is for SCANNED BOX TOPS ONLY. It starts now and ends on May 15th 

Good luck everyone! 

 

We’d like all of our JMS students and families to save the date! We’ll be having 

JMS SPIRIT NIGHT on Wednesday February 19 from 5pm until 10pm at Poblano's 

Mexican Restaurant at Adams’s Farm. We’ll remind you as we get closer to the 

date. 

 

We have a busy sports week at JMS. We will have a basketball games on Monday at home 

against Northwest Middle School, Tuesday at Kernodle Middle School, and on Thursday at 

Mendenhall Middle School. The wrestling team will have matches on Monday at Northwest 

Middle School, Tuesday at home against Kernodle Middle School, and on Thursday at home 

against Mendenhall Middle School. 

 

Well, we are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 

 

Go Tigers! 
 


